
APPOINTMENT OF JUSTICE JAGOT TO THE HIGH COURT OF 
AUSTRALIA  

29 September 2022 
 
 
The New South Wales Bar Association congratulates the Honourable Justice Jayne Jagot on the 
announcement of her appointment as a Justice of the High Court of Australia. 
 
“Throughout her various judicial appointments, Justice Jagot has demonstrated herself to be an 
impeccable jurist, and a model of clarity, efficiency, diligence, and good humour,” said President of the 
New South Wales Bar Association, Gabrielle Bashir SC. 
 
“The Bar has no doubt that she will make a substantial contribution to the jurisprudence of Australian 
law and the common law more generally.” 
 
Justice Jagot will take up the role upon the retirement of the Honourable Justice Patrick Keane AC on 
17 October 2022. 
 
“We would like to express our sincere thanks to Justice Keane for his distinguished contributions serving 
the High Court for the last nine years. We wish him well in his retirement,” said Ms Bashir. 
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